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November 29, 2022 
 
 
To our Valued Customers, 
 
Effective with new orders received as of November 29, 2022, the Nucor Plate Group will be decreasing 
prices on certain items (see below). 
 
As-Rolled Discrete Plate: -$140/ton 
Normalized:   -$140/ton 
Quench & Tempered:  -$140/ton 
 
 
Please reference the attached Published Price List for further details. 
 
All published adders/extras will be applied per attached extras document.  For any items not listed in the 
Published Price List, please inquire with your Nucor Plate Group District Sales Manager. 
 
For any questions regarding this revised pricing structure or the freight matrix please contact your District 
Sales Manager or Inside Sales Representative.  Additionally, we are now accepting orders for January 2023. 
 
We reserve the right to review and re-quote any offers that are not confirmed with either a Nucor sales 
acknowledgement or written acceptance by both parties.  As always, we are grateful for your continued 
support of the Nucor team. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Caleb Strother 
Midwest Region Sales Manager 
 
Jeff Whiteman 
East Region Sales Manager 
 
 
 
 


